

NOTICE OF BOARD VACANCY

The South Tahoe Public Utility District ("District") will be accepting applications for appointment of a person to fill a vacant Board Member seat through December 4, 2020. Pursuant to the District's Board of Directors Policy and applicable California law, the Directors will appoint a District resident to fill the vacant seat at a Special Board Meeting on Thursday, June 11, 2020, at 9:00 a.m. The appointed Board Member may run for election in the November 3, 2020, consolidated general election to maintain the seat for the next four year term.

Anyone interested in applying for the vacant Board Member seat must be a registered voter within the District. Completed Letters of Interest and a Resume must be mailed to: Melonie Guttry, Executive Services Manager/Clerk of the Board, South Tahoe Public Utility District, 1275 Meadow Crest Drive, South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150 or emailed to majority@stpud.dst.ca.us. All interested applicant information must be received by the District no later than Tuesday, June 2, 2020, to be considered for this Board member vacancy seat. For more information, please visit the District's website at www.stpud.us or contact Melonie Guttry, Executive Services Manager/Clerk of the Board at (530) 543-6203.

The appointed Board Member will take their Oath of Office during the Regular Board Meeting scheduled for Thursday, June 17, 2020, at 2:00 p.m.